
Extra-large planters as a design tribute to an entirely 
natural and ecologically sustainable material. Made in 
high-quality expanded black cork, they are distinguished 
by balanced volumes and attentively clean lines. With 
tastefulness and simplicity, three different hour-glass 
shapes are given three sizes, ready to be used singly or 
combined harmoniously to host and flatter plants and 
flowers. Pleasant to the touch thanks to their special 
texture. Coated on the inside with water-repellent 
natural rubber, these vases catch the eye as unusual 
decorative elements with great character for green 
living.

TECHNICAL INFORMATION

DESCRIPTION
Planter for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE 
Cork

WEIGHT 
Structure 12 kg

DIMENSION

Ø 74 × H 44 cm
Upper Ø 78 cm 
 
Ø 30" 3/4 × Ø 29" 1/8 × H 17" 1/3
Upper Ø 30" 3/4

Materials STRUCTURE

Cork
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Extra-large planters as a design tribute to an entirely 
natural and ecologically sustainable material. Made in 
high-quality expanded black cork, they are distinguished 
by balanced volumes and attentively clean lines. With 
tastefulness and simplicity, three different hour-glass 
shapes are given three sizes, ready to be used singly or 
combined harmoniously to host and flatter plants and 
flowers. Pleasant to the touch thanks to their special 
texture. Coated on the inside with water-repellent 
natural rubber, these vases catch the eye as unusual 
decorative elements with great character for green 
living.

TECHNICAL INFORMATION

DESCRIPTION
Planter for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE 
Cork

WEIGHT 
Structure 9 kg

DIMENSION

Ø 54 × H 60 cm
Upper Ø 58 cm 
 
Ø 21" 1/4 × H 23" 5/8
Upper Ø 22" 7/8

Materials
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STRUCTURE

Cork



Extra-large planters as a design tribute to an entirely 
natural and ecologically sustainable material. Made in 
high-quality expanded black cork, they are distinguished 
by balanced volumes and attentively clean lines. With 
tastefulness and simplicity, three different hour-glass 
shapes are given three sizes, ready to be used singly or 
combined harmoniously to host and flatter plants and 
flowers. Pleasant to the touch thanks to their special 
texture. Coated on the inside with water-repellent 
natural rubber, these vases catch the eye as unusual 
decorative elements with great character for green 
living.

TECHNICAL INFORMATION

DESCRIPTION
Planter for outdoor use.

STRUCTURE 
Cork

WEIGHT 
Structure 12 kg

DIMENSION

Ø 47 × H 100 cm
Upper Ø 43 cm 
 
Ø 18" 1/2 × H 39" 3/8
Upper Ø 17" 

Materials
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STRUCTURE

Cork


